
The purpose of an IHEC consultation
visit is for campuses to enhance or
strengthen their current
programming, provide data to justify
need for future programming, and to
ensure compliance with state and
federal regulations. 

IHEC staff members are available to
guide colleges and universities in
assessment, planning, and evaluation
of campus AOD prevention efforts.
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Benefits

“AMAZING, AWESOME,
PHENOMENAL!!!
The report spoke to traditions that
did not promote our university
mission, nor the success of our
students. The report gave very
concrete ideas to how we could go
about making changes and what
other campuses were doing in the
world of AOD prevention. The report
did not ask us to change everything
we were doing, just to tweak some
key areas. This allowed all who read
it to see that progressive and positive
change was a real and attainable
goal.”
-Counselor, Quincy University

Better awareness and understanding
of campus culture, effectiveness of
current efforts, and we identify
strategies to help you take the “next
step.” This report has also been
useful to inform your Biennial Review
process, and enhance your campus
relationships. 

A series of brief meetings with key
staff and administrators that are
scheduled throughout the day, with
a review of policies and
programming. As a result of these
interviews, we find the common
emerging themes and analyze our
data to create a comprehensive
report that becomes the sole
property of the institution. 

What to Expect

Purpose
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